
     

February 13,  2024 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

      Thanks to all who helped to entertain audiences this past weekend 

in High School Musical!  I understand it was a huge success and I’m 

sorry I had to miss it.  If only my foot surgery wouldn’t have kept me 

from toe-tapping along with these casts of young performers.  Sorry 

and congratulations on such wonderful shows! I’ve had the pleasure of 

seeing many cute pictures and short videos online. 

     During the long weekend. we also learned that Danielle Kumpf 

unexpectedly died.  She’s the mother of twin sons, Nick and Ben, St. 

Antoninus Graduates, who are now high school Juniors at Elder.  Many 

on our staff know her family very well and will miss her.  She is 

remembered fondly here for her ready smile, overall kindness, and 

willingness to help others. In memory and honor of Danielle’s giving 

spirit, we ask for help in return now for her family, by offering your 

contributions with ours online https://gofund.me/7469aa08 or at our 

office.  There’s also a meal train if you’d like to help that way at https://

mealtrain.com/dnw354 . Her funeral mass will be this Friday, here at St. 

Antoninus, at 1:00. 

     Yours in Christ, 

     Marianne Rosemond 
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UPCOMING DATES 
February 16th  No School 

February 19th  No School– Presidents Day 

February 22nd Uniform Donation Day 

February 23rd End of 2nd Trimester 

March 1st Report Cards 

March 19th First Reconciliation 

March 26th Spring Picture Day 

March 28th 12:00 dismissal 

March 29th –April 7th  Easter Break 

 24-25 SCHOOL SUPPLY LISTS 

The 24-25 school supply lists are posted on the school website.   

 ED CHOICE 2024-2025 

Believe it or Not! We are getting ready to start the Ed Choice process for the 2024-2025 school year. 
Those currently in accepted status of the Scholarship program for this school year will receive their 
renewal forms in the mail from the Ohio Department of Education and Workforce (ODEW) during the 
first weeks of February. Look for an email from Erica Steinbeck this week for more details on the 
renewal process.  

 GENERAL REMINDERS 

 If your child will be absent from school or tardy, a phone call is required by 8:30 a.m. The direct 
phone numbers to report a student absent or tardy is 513-922-2500  

If your child needs to leave school early, an email by a parent must be sent to the student’s 
homeroom teacher and to Erica Steinbeck at the start of that same day. 
(steinbeck@saintantoninus.org) 

 FISH FRY 

Saint Antoninus Boy Scouts Troop 614 invites you to enjoy our annual Lenten Fish Fry every Friday 
during Lent 5:00-7:00pm. The Fish Fry helps raise funds for Scouting activities for the Boy Scouts in 
our parish. Please note the is no Fish Fry on Ash Wednesday or Good Friday this year. Please see the 
attached menu and let the Boy Scouts do the cooking! At the Fish Fry for the next two weeks, in lieu of 
Split the Pot, we’ll be taking up collections for the Kumpf Family, and info will be kept there for the go 
fund me page and meal train as well.  

 YEARBOOKS ON SALE 

Yearbooks are now on sale for the 23-24 school year.  Please see the attached flyer. 
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 GIRL SCOUT NEWS 

Attention Girl Scouts!  The Mother Daughter Luncheon is just around the corner.  Please use the at-
tached flyer to RSVP by March 6.  No late reservations will be taken.  If you have questions please con-
tact Danielle Goertemoeller at goertemoellerd@yahoo.com. 

 LASER TAG FUNDRAISER 

Come out for a night of fun and support St. Antoninus' 8th Grade DC Trip all at the same time!  Stop 
by Scallywag Tag February 28 from 4-6PM and show the attached flyer.  The DC general fund will re-
ceive 20% of all laser tag and mini golf purchases!  If you have questions please email Danielle Goer-
temoeller at goertemoellerd@yahoo.com. 

 GIRL SCOUT THINKING DAY 

The 5th Grade Girl Scout Troops invite all K-3rd grade Girl Scout troops to join us in the Undercroft for 
Girl Scout World Thinking Day 2024 on Wednesday 2/21 from 2:45-4:45pm.  If your Girl Scout is 
interested in attending, please reach out to your leader to register by February 8th. Cost: First time 
Daisy/Brownie is $10. Previously attended Daisy/Brownie is $7 per girl. This includes a snack, drink, 
and badge. Increased cost includes a pin as well for the first time Daisy/Brownie. Please Note: This 
event is for registered girl scouts only. All badges and pins will be delivered to your leader following 
the event. Questions can be sent to Amy at amyking109@gmail.com. 

 TUITION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 

The Catholic Education Foundation for the Archdiocese of Cincinnati (CEF) will once again offer tui-
tion assistance scholarships for the 2024-2025 school year.  Scholarships are available for Preschool-
8th grade students. FACTS applications may be submitted between now and February 25, 2024  

https://www.stacatholicschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Welcome-Scholarship.pdf  

 BOYS SPRING VOLLEYBALL SIGN UPS 

The season will begin mid-March and will finish prior to Memorial Weekend, with an end of season 
BWAC tournament for all teams.  

The Volleyball program works in unison with with other Spring sports by hosting games after 4 
p.m. on Saturdays and Sundays, with the occasional weekday evening game. The league tries to get 
us in to Elder H.S to play a couple times a season, which the boys love.  

We request no games to be scheduled for school/parish/Boy Scout events/trips that the boys take 
part in, as well as Spring Holidays.  

We provide a fun, yet competitive environment where the boys can compete and develop lifelong 
skills, while learning and building on the basic values of teamwork, respect and sportsmanship.  

 Any questions,  please send an email to: 

Kelly Schmutte at  kellyschmutte@gmail.com 

 MOMS GROUP  

Moms Group of the Most Holy Eucharist is excited to welcome back parenting coach Renee Mattson 
(childinbloom.com) to speak on March 12th at 6:30pm in the St. Antoninus undercroft. Renee will be 
sharing strategies to help your kids change their behavior so your day to day family life is more fun 
and functional. She will focus on helping you teach, model, and practice positive behaviors that help 
your family bloom! Suggested donation of five dollars. Please let us know if you plan to attend by 
emailing us at moms@saintantoninus.org. 
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SAINT ANTONINUS SCHOOLSAINT ANTONINUS SCHOOL

yearbookforever.com

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK TODAY!

SAINT ANTONINUS SCHOOL

JAGUARS JAGUARS JAGUARS 
JAGUARS JAGUARS JAGUARS 
JAGUARS JAGUARS JAGUARS 
JAGUARS JAGUARS JAGUARS 
JAGUARS JAGUARS JAGUARS 
JAGUARS JAGUARS JAGUARS 
JAGUARS JAGUARS JAGUARS 

Don’t miss out. Buy a yearbook now for the opportunity to relive the school 
year later with your child. It’s easy.

COST: $31
DEADLINE: APRIL 22

TO PURCHASE: GO TO YEARBOOKFOREVER.COM AND ENTER 
OUR SCHOOL NAME OR SCAN THE QR CODE.

Don’t wait — if you want to personalize 
the book, namestamping starts at 
$8.50 extra and must be purchased 
before April 22!



 



Mother
ST. ANTONINUS GIRL SCOUTS

Daughter

PAYMENT: Cash or checks payable to Girl Scout Service Unit 416.
RSVP: Please return ONE form for all your daughters. Complete forms

can be sent through school to Audrey Mueller (6th Grade-Dwyer)
 by Wednesday March 6, 2024

QUESTIONS: If you have questions please contact Danielle
Goertemoeller at goertemoellerd@yahoo.com.
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